
Dear Families,

We are so excited for the 2025-2026 school
year.

● Crayola twistable crayons (10 pack)
● Crayola twistable colored pencils (12 pack)
● Crayola broad line markers (10 classic

colors)
● Scissors
● 2 Boxes of sharpened Ticonderoga #2 pencils
● 2 packages of glue sticks
● Package of pink erasers
● Package of black (fine tip) expo dry erase markers
● Headphones (over ear, durable headband/plug)
● 2 boxes of tissues (classroom use)
● 2 rolls paper towels (classroom use)
● 2 rolls of disinfectant wipes (classroom use)
● Pencil box

In addition to these personal desk items students will need to
bring in a daily snack, water bottle and lunch (or plans to order
lunch). We recommend keeping a personal hand sanitizer in the
lunch/snack box.

We look forward to seeing you in a few weeks!

The First Grade Team


